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I'm worried about getting the services I need.
[Voice over]
The government has announced a range of measures to make sure you continue to get the help and support you need.
The NDIA will give eligible registered providers an advance payment.
The amount providers receive is based on the payments we've made to them in the last three months.
This one-off payment will help providers continue to run their businesses and deliver services.
We're also adding 10% to the price limits for core supports and services, like assistance with daily living, and social and community participation.
This means you will still be able to access the day-to-day supports you need.
